
From: Jackie Chu   
Sent: Saturday, May 24, 2025 2:56 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Giuseppe Russo <giuseppe.russo@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: In opposition to the proposal of OPA-24-0003 & ZBLA-24-0005 

 
 Hi City of Richmond Hill,  
 
I’m writing to express my concerns of proposed changes of land zoning described as 
Block 68, Plan 65M-4696 to a dense 201 residential apartment dwelling units 
neighborhood in the location of Leslie St. & Longworth Ave.  
 
We don’t want dense residential neighborhoods that why we bought the house in Oak 
Ridge Meadows 4 yrs ago.  At that time the proposed zoning of Block 68 was purely 
commercial.  
 
Should we have known that there would be a residential apartment dwelling of multiple 
units in future, we would have had not purchased a house in this neighborhood.  
 
Dense residential brings in congested traffic, noise neighborhood & increases in crime 
rates & air pollution.    
We don’t want that happening in this community!  
We need park & walking trails in our community!  Please speed up building a park to our 
community so people can have a place to hang out after dinner or early morning & not 
walking in an area where full of construction debris & dust!  
Me & my family are strongly opposed to change the Block 68 zoning to build a multi 
dense residential apartment dwelling !   Pure Commercial or park is fine !  
Regards  
 
Man po Chu 
Kai N. Chung  
 
12 Perigo court, Richmond Hill.  
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